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Vikki Cryan

From: Ministers Office <Minister-Transport@corr.cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 12 March 2024 14:55
To: LUPT - Central Management Unit
Subject: Ref: TTAS-MO-01265-2024
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Our Ref: TTAS-MO-01265-2024 

Dear Ms. Sinclair, 

On behalf of the Minister for Transport, Eamon Ryan, T.D., I wish to thank you for your 
correspondence regarding the 49 bus route. A further reply will issue to you as soon as 
possible. 

With best wishes, 

Amanda Corley 

Private Secretary to Minister Ryan 

Â  
The Minister is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details 
available onÂ www.lobbying.ie) 
Â  
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